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Road Construction Update 
 

For Immediate Release: Friday, November 19, 2010 
 

C.R. 26, C.R. 48, and C.R. 117 in Bokes Creek Township 
to close for Railroad Crossing Repairs 

 
Crews from CSX Railroad will perform repairs to various railroad crossings on Logan 
County Roads in Bokes Creek Township.  Work will consist of replacing ties, tamping 
the track, replacing crossing timbers and paving.  All scheduling is subject to weather 
conditions and possible railroad repair delays.  The roadways will be closed during 
repairs.   
 
County Road 26 between County Road 120 and County Road 142 in Bokes Creek 
Township at Horton will remain closed for the weekend and is scheduled to be paved 
on Monday, November 22, 2010.  The crossing should be opened after the paving. All 
work is subject to weather conditions. 
 
County Road 48 between C.R. 120 and C.R. 142 in Bokes Creek Township is 
scheduled to begin on Monday, November 22, 2010 and continue for approximately 
two to three days.  All work is subject to weather conditions. 
 
County Road 117 between State Route 292 and County Road 142 in Bokes Creek 
Township is scheduled to begin on Monday, November 22, 2010 and continue for 
approximately two to three days.  All work is subject to weather conditions. 
 
 
The CSX contact for this project is Jon Brammell (419-351-4307). 
 
Please plan on avoiding this area if possible.  We apologize for any inconvenience 
this may cause. 
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